
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Christmas Production Year 1, 2 and 3 – A Magical Christmas Journey  

On Wednesday 12th December 2018, Year 1, 2 and 3 will be performing their 

Christmas play A Magical Christmas Journey at 6:00pm in school. Please can the 

children arrive at school for 5:30pm. The children have been working hard and are 

very excited for the performance. Please ensure that children in Year 3 are practicing 

their lines ready for the performance. Please ensure that Year 1 and 2 are practicing 

the songs and actions. We hope you will be able to come and watch the children in 

this year’s Christmas production.    

Christmas Production Dress Rehearsal –   

On Monday 10th December 2018, Year 1, 2 and 3 have their dress rehearsal, which 

they will be performing to the rest of the school during the afternoon. Please ensure 

that children have their costumes for the dress rehearsal. 

Year 3 Parents – Costumes have already been arranged, Year 3 do not need to buy 

any costumes.  

Year 2 Parents – Please could your child bring in a Christmas jumper in a bag with 

your child’s name on for the dress rehearsal on Monday.   

Year 1 Parents – Year 1 children will be Shepherds and Stars - costumes will be 

provided by school.      

If you have any questions about the Christmas production, please do not hesitate to 

ask.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Brennan, Miss Prunty and Mrs Williams   

 

 

 


